
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 10:03 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I must dissagree with the decision to raise the pricing of usage of gas from the Enbridge Gas
Co. I currently pay 19.95 cents for M3, after the raise I would be paying 31.36 cents per M3.
That is a raise of 11.42 cents per M3. At a time when inflation is nuts,and wages are
unrelevant to the cost of living, we should not be gouged just that bit more to keep our
families warm.

Name: Celina Bryce

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




